Rules players keen

Southport Australian Rules Football Club started the 1966 Australian Football season with a large attendance of nearly 60 players and supporters on Monday last at the club's annual general meeting.

following office-bearers 1966 season for the were elected:-

President, Ald. Magin; vice-president, Mr. W. Rickard; secretary, Mr. R. Rodger; assistant secretary, Mr. R. Fox; treasurer, Mr. H. Peacock; representative, players' Mr. P. Sherring; commit-

D. Hannel, W. Hood; dele- allround strength. gates to League, Messrs. W. Rickard, R. Gladman; Gold Coast Bulletin: ger, K. Rodger; publicity February 25 1966, p43 officer, Mr. D. Prown

first meeting of the club will be held on Tuesday, March

Such enthusiasm was shown that training commence at Owen Park on Tuesday, March 1 under Ken Rodger. All players are invited to attend training, to be held each Tuesday and Thursday.

Indications so far show that the Magpies have most of their regular 1965 players lining-up for the 1966 season. One exception will be Don Napper who by all reports will be joining Brisbane Several Mayne. smart players from Tasmania and Victoria have been signed up and will

At the meeting, the |tee, Messrs. R. Gladman, |boost the Magpies-arready

www.southportsharkshistory.com.au









